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Black History Competition Winners

To celebrate Black History, the children of Stanburn were given the opportunity to research

and represent black culture through narrative, poems, posters and use of art. Their challenge

was to 'Honour the past and inspire the future.' Lower School History Lead Jade Nicholas, who

organised the celebrations was overwhelmed with responses and entrusted the difficult job

of choosing the winning entries to our Year 6 Writing Rangers.... but here are our winners:

Aaliya - Year 4,  Sadaf - Year 3, Sienna - Year 6 and Shayan - Year 4 

10.11.23



Posh Coffee!!

Staff had a wonderful treat this week. Refuge Coffee wheeled their tut-tut from

Stanmore Baptist Church to the school. Staff were able to pop out and grab a posh

coffee, a hot chocolate and more. Dave from Refuge Coffee was very pleased to

get to know the staff of Stanburn and hopes we can form a strong relationship

going forward. 

All we need now is a cake van!!

Sophia in Year 3 really really wanted me to see her

volcano. I’m glad she was so persistent as it really was

an amazing accomplishment.

Year 6 Dove treated us this week with a beautiful

assembly about Marcus Rashford and his many talents.

They then showcased their own talents which included

piano, singing, Taekwondo and poetry readings.



At Stanburn we always stress the importance of getting to school
on time. For those who do, we use this valuable time to recap and
embed previous learning. Our teachers plan for Early Learning
based on any gaps or misconceptions they may have noticed in
the children’s learning the previous day.

The work is usually on the children’s desks or on the whiteboard as
they come in. Our children have been trained to settle with
minimal fuss and start their Early Learning.

This takes place from 8.35 to around 8.50am giving the teacher
time to assess and mark the work as a class before the timetable
begins at 9.00am

My favourite photo of the week.
You may have seen the rainbow yesterday. Well it
captured the hearts of Sunbeams Class who
where mesmerised in awe. It reminds us all
appreciate the wonder all around us.
Ms D’Souza

Parent feedback
My child was quite distressed yesterday and you
handled it with care, kindness, and due diligence –
thank you! All staff involved treated my child with
compassion and for that I thank you.
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Early learning

https://www.stanburn.harrow.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1

